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Dear Belvedere Family Community 

 

We are looking for 9 additional representative couples to be present for the live stream of True Father's 

Seonghwa anniversary at Belvedere on Monday evening. 

 

If you are available please let Rev. Edner portauprince1@ gmail,com know AND please CC Pastor Justin 

at okamotomiak@ gmail,com. 

 

Streaming starts at 8pm but you would need to come early. 

 

This is a great opportunity and it will be a first come first serve basis. 

 

Please let us know soon. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Pastor Justin 


